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Gallatin County COVID-19 Update 
 

As of Saturday, April 25, 2020, at 12 p.m. Gallatin County has a cumulative total of 146 COVID-19 cases. 

There have been a total of 143 recovered in Gallatin County. There have been 1,994 people tested in 

Gallatin County. 

 
The Gallatin City-County Health Department calculates the ​recovered case number​ as the number of 

total cases minus any active cases and any current hospitalizations. 

 
More data can be found on GCCHD’s new dashboard on our website at this link: 

https://www.healthygallatin.org/coronavirus-covid-19/​. 

 
This dashboard will be updated by 12 p.m. each day.  

 
Information on statewide cases continue to be found here: 

https://montana.maps.arcgis.com/apps/MapSeries/index.html?appid=7c34f3412536439491adcc210342

1d4b 

 
All Gallatin County cases consist of community transmission, close contact, and travel related history. 

 
Remember, even though we are working to reopen Montana, the virus has not changed. It is critical that 

the public:  

● Stay vigilant in assessing and managing health risks to employees, coworkers, to one another, 

and to our healthcare system.  

● Practice social distancing and use face coverings when appropriate 

● Keep practicing good hand hygiene, and  

● Clean and disinfect surfaces frequently and thoroughly.  

●  Stay at home and call a healthcare provider if you are feel symptoms or have been exposed 
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This pandemic is not over and things can change quickly. Together, we can keep Gallatin County healthy 

and resilient. 

 
The Gallatin City-County Health Department Call Center is open seven days a week from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. 
to answer questions about COVID-19. Reach the Call Center by phone at 406-548-0123 or email at 
callcenter@readygallatin.com​. 
 
The most accurate local source of information remains the GCCHD website 
https://www.healthygallatin.org/coronavirus-covid-19/​.  
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